Thaler, Parker@Waterboards

From: laparrish100@gmail.com

Sent: Friday, January 29, 2016 4:15 PM
To: Thaler, Parker@Waterboards
Subject: No To Klamath Dams

To Whom It May Concern,

No to Klamath Dam:s.

They need to be removed to free our salmon fisheries and beautify the Klamath River. This river is very restorable and
my vote is no to Klamath dams.

Thank you

Lisa Parrish

Happy Camp, California

Sent from my iPad



